



PO Box 3130, BUNDABERG QLD 4670

2 March 2011

Mr A & Mrs E Gorza Goodwood Road ALLOWAY QLD 4670

Dear Antonio and Emma

## Re: Drainage Concerns

I refer to your recent correspondence regarding drainage problems in the Goodwood Road, Thomasens Road and Douglas Road areas.

Council realizes that there are drainage issues in the Alloway area and it is proposed to undertake an investigation to identify the existing problems and possible solutions.

This is not a simple process and will take some time to carry out, the work will need to be prioritized against other drainage issues that Council is currently dealing with.

I thank you for the information you have provided.

Should you require any further information in relation to this matter please do hesitate to contact on

Group Manager Roads and Drainage

